
 

 
 

CITY OF ABERNATHY 
 

 

 
The City Council for the City of Abernathy met in a Public Hearing on Tuesday, August 29, 2017 at 
6:00 P.M. in the City Hall building at 811 Ave D. Members present were Mayor Kester-Fair, Ron 
Johnson, Michael Macias, Victor Cavazos, and Jay Stephenson. Also present were City Staff 
including Mike Cypert and Krista Adames. 
 
 

MINUTES 
 

I. Call to Order 
Mayor Kester-Fair called the meeting to order. 

II. Conduct Public Hearing for a Proposed Ad Valorem Tax Rate of $.5900/$100 
Mayor Kester-Fair opened the Public hearing at 6:00 P.M.  
No person spoke for or against the proposed ad Valorem Tax Rate of $.5900/$100. 
Mayor Kester-Fair closed the public hearing at 6:07 P.M. 

III. Adjournment 
Mayor Kester-Fair declared the Public Hearing Adjourned. 
 
 
 

  


